BILOXI HOUSING AUTHORITY
INVITATION FOR BIDS

IFB# SCR04.19 — SUNCOAST VILLA EXTERIOR REPAIRS

The Biloxi Housing Authority is hereby soliciting bids for exterior repairs and
renovations, including but not limited to: Siding and Trim Repairs, Stucco and Siding
Cleaning, Prep and Caulking, Painting of Unit Exteriors, Exterior Door & Hardware
Replacement, and other work as specified and as required to complete the Project as
described in the Contract Bid Documents.

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Biloxi Housing Authority at 330 Benachi
Blvd, Biloxi, MS 39530 no later than Friday, May 24, 2019 at 2:00pm where at this time
and place all bids will be publicly opened and read aloud.

A pre-bid meeting will be held at the project site at 1680 Carrol Drive in Biloxi, MS,
39531, on Monday, May 6, 2019 at 11:00am to provide a project overview and allow
Bidders to ask questions pertaining to the work. This will be the only time the site is
available for inspection, measurement, and investigation.

Bids may be dropped off in person or mailed so they are received by the Owner prior to
the bid deadline date and time to: Tom Noland, Biloxi Housing Authority, 330 Benachi
Blvd, Biloxi, MS 39530. The following must appear on the outside of the sealed Bid
Envelope or Package: “SEALED BID FOR IFB# SCR04.19 SUNCOAST VILLA
EXTERIOR REPAIRS”.

Bid packages may be obtained from Tom Noland by calling 228-374-7771 or by
emailing a request to tnoland@biloxihousing.org.

No faxed or emailed bids or amendments to bids will be accepted.

No bid received after the deadline time and date will be considered except in
accordance with law.

The Award will be made to the lowest responsible Bidder.

Any questions or inquiries should be directed to John Faulk at 228-374-7771 Ext#221.
The Biloxi Housing Authority is an equal opportunity employer.

The Biloxi Housing Authority reserves the right to reject any and all bids.

Helen Werby
Executive Director

Advertise Dates: Sunday, April 21, 2019 and Sunday, April 28, 2019



